Step 1: Find your representative, click here.

Step 2: Sample email to personalize, copy and paste into email:

Dear <Name of Representative>,

| am writing on behalf of The Jewish Federations of North America and the Disability Inclusion
community to support the Isaiah Baker and Margie Harris-Austin Act (H.R. 5443) and the ABLE
Age Adjustment Act. | hope you are able to support both of these bills.

The Isaiah Baker and Margie Harris-Austin Act and the Ensuring Access to Direct Support
Professionals Act would allow care providers to sustain continuity of care even when their
clients are hospitalized, preventing disruption and trauma for individuals for disabilities and
improving health outcomes.

The bipartisan-supported ABLE Age Adjustment Act, introduced in the last Congress as S.
817/H.R. 1874 and soon to be reintroduced, makes the ABLE program available to people with
disabilities who become disabled later in life (prior to age 46), thereby correcting this inequity
and ensuring the ABLE program’s long-term viability.

If you have any questions about these bills, please do not hesitate to reach out to Aaron
Kaufman, Senior Legislative Associate at the Jewish Federations of North America, at
Aaron.Kaufman@JewishFederations.org or (202) 736-5865.

Thank you for improving the lives of individuals with disabilities.
Sincerely,
<Name>

<Address and phone number>
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